
Bal Bharati 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 

An Institution of the Child Education Society (Regd.), Delhi 

Ref. No: BBPSNB/OFF-CIR/2024-25/004 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

At Bal Bharati Public Schools, we are dedicated to the holistic development of our students. This 
noble aim is achieved not only through academic excellence but also by fostering overall personality 
development, preparing our students to be aware and responsible citizens of the future. 

In line with this objective, we have organized a visit to Reliance Mega Mart, DB Mall, Bhopal, for 
our students in classes 3 to 5. This visit is scheduled for the 13th of August and will take place within 
school hours. 

We kindly request all parents to take note of this event and ensure their children are present at 
school on the aforementioned date. 

Warm regards, 

Date: 06.08.2024 

Principal 
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